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CAMBRIDGE INTERNATIONAL EXAMS 

 

Dear Valued Parents,                      

This is to inform you that all Parents of students in Grades 10,11 and 12 are to attend a Cambridge 

International Exams meeting, being held on Thursday Feb 1st 2018 with myself (Dr. Parag Gandhi Vice Principal al Ain 

Juniors), Mr. Salako ( Head of Cambridge Assessment) and respective senior Teachers of Math, English and Science. 

 

   Place: Al AI Juniors Auditorium 

 Time: 6pm – 7:30pm 

 Date: Feb. 1st, 2018 (Thursday) 

 

 Agenda: 

1. Discussion of CIE Exams 

2. The consequences in the event of failure in exams 

3. Preparation and positive Thinking 

4. Signing of all CIE Exam Forms  

5. Payment submission delayed till Feb 4th 2018 

 

Please make this a mandatory appearance on your part as a parent, these are Board Exam years and you as well as 

your child should be aware of the expectations involved. 

 

Refreshments will be served and your presence is highly appreciated. 

 

Thank You!                                                                                                                     

 

AJB Administration 

 


